
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 24th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Royal Shakespeare Company (RSC) Performance of Macbeth on Friday 21st May 2021 
 
On Friday 21st May 2021 Year 10 students will be off timetable lessons 1 - 3 (8:45am - 
12pm) so they can watch a streamed version of Macbeth. This is the 2018 RSC version with 
Christopher Ecclestone starring as Macbeth. This is a great opportunity for students to 
revise and re-cap Macbeth as it is one of their GCSE Literature texts in Year 11.  
 
Students must go to the Main Hall at 8:40am so they can be registered prior to the live 
stream starting. They must bring with them their English book and a pen so they can take 
notes and complete tasks after watching the stream. 
 
Please email me on: hayes@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk should you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hayes 
Head of English 
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